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22nd March 2024. 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to offer FREE numeracy sessions to help you support your children with Maths using the 
methods they need to add, subtract, multiply and divide numbers. The methods will be covered during these 
sessions so you can support your children and see what methods are used at Sutton Road Primary School. 
These sessions are FREE. 
 
From Wednesday 17th April to Wednesday 22nd May 2024 we are offering these family sessions after-school.  
 
Come to the sessions to receive a £20 gift voucher and earn money for the school! Sessions run for 6 weeks 
every Wednesday 3.10pm-4pm in the Small Hall (Moor Lane building where we run the morning library 
sessions). 
 
If you are interested in attending these sessions, please sign up on parentmail as spaces are limited. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Heather Mitchell 
Maths Lead. 
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